NOTICE OF RESTRICTION TO RELEASE STUDENT DIRECTORY INFORMATION TO MILITARY REPRESENTATIVES

Release of Student Directory Information by East Allen County Schools' high schools to recruiting representatives of the various military services and academies is required by state law (I.C. 20-10.1-20-3). A parent or student has the right to restrict the release of such information to the military recruiting representatives if the parent or student signs a written request by the end of the student's sophomore year in high school.

Denial of Permission to Release Student Directory Information to Recruiting Representatives of the Military Services and Military Academies

Dear Parent and Student:

Student directory information, as defined below, must be released to any recruiting representative of any military service or academy who requests it unless the parent or student provides a written request stating no student directory information is to be given to a military recruiting representative.

Student Directory Information is defined as follows:

- 1. Name of student
- Address
- 3. Telephone number(s), if listed or published

Check here if you wish to deny such access:

_____ The release of Student Directory Information to all military recruiting representatives is denied.

This form must be completed and returned to the school principal before the end of the student's sophomore year.

Name of Student

School

Grade

Student's Signature

Date

Adopted 08/06/02